INTELSAT

Envision. Connect. Transform.

May 7, 2018

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Requests for Special Temporary Authority
File Nos. SAT-STA-20180502-00039 and SAT-STA-20180502-00040

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”), hereby supplements its above-referenced requests for Special
Temporary Authority (“STA”). Specifically, Intelsat is correcting a typographical error which resulted
in the inclusion of the 12750-13250 MHz, 10700-10950 MHz, and 11200-11450 MHz bands in its STA
request. While the Intelsat 5 (S2704) spacecraft includes the 12750-13250 MHz, 10700-10950 MHz,
and 11200-11450 MHz frequency bands, Intelsat does not currently plan to use these bands at 137.0°
W.L.

Please direct any further questions regarding this application supplement to the undersigned at
(703) 559-6949.

Sincerely,
%’Lg, 4\%
Cynthia J. Grady

Regulatory Counsel
Intelsat Corporation

cc: Steven Duall
Jay Whaley
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